

Dear Members of LA Region Water Quality Control Board - District 4 (Chair Marcus and Vice Chair Spivy-Weber and Members D'Adamo, Moore and Doduc),

My wife and I strongly object to the proposed 36% water cut proposed for Rolling Hills and Palos Verdes. We all understand the grave state of affairs our State is in with this unprecedented drought. We all are wiling to conserve but this draconian percentage proposed for our neighborhoods will have deleterious effects on many aspects of life in our community. We would likely suspend use of personnel who tend to our yards and see the tenuous job growth in our areas become altered due to loss of work in job categories that are low paying. This would lead to unintended consequences of loss of a safety net for many on the edge of poverty.

Please consider a much lower percentage water cut and take into account the lower percentages we have achieved when setting new baselines to judge the cut from. We know that LA City objected to its 25% cut and it was lowered to 15%.

Thank you.

Ronald and Jennifer Navarro 18 Wide Loop Road Rolling Hills California